Dear parent/carer,

We at T.M.A. are proudly supporting Children In Need on 18th November 2022.
Together we can help children and young people all over the U.K. who need it most.
On the day children are invited to wear spots or colourful clothing.
Donations, this year will be via Parentpay, just click on the following link.

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=8059
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